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Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association Welcomes Ashton Hawkins 

[Oklahoma City, OK – January 21, 2025] – The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) is excited to announce the 
addition of Ashton Hawkins as the new Office Manager. Ashton brings a wealth of experience in administrative 
leadership and a strong passion for supporting Oklahoma’s cattle producers. 

In this role, Ashton will oversee the daily operations of the OCA office, ensuring seamless coordination across all 
departments and providing exceptional support to our members and staff. With a background in office management, 
Ashton is well-equipped to contribute to the association’s mission of advocating for the state’s cattle industry. 

"We are thrilled to welcome Ashton to the OCA team,” said Michael Kelsey, Executive Vice-President. “Her skills 
and dedication will play a key role in helping us serve our members and advance the interests of Oklahoma’s cattlemen 
and women.” 

The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association is committed to promoting and protecting the cattle industry in Oklahoma. 
The addition of Ashton to the team underscores OCA’s ongoing efforts to provide top-tier service and advocacy for its 
members. 

Please join OCA in welcoming Ashton to the OCA family. 

The Oklahoma Cattlemen's Association is a leading advocate for the cattle industry in Oklahoma, representing cattle 
producers and ranchers across the state. The OCA is dedicated to promoting the well-being of the cattle industry, 
ensuring the protection of private property rights, and supporting legislation that benefits the agricultural community. 
The OCA is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry and works to protect and empower Oklahoma cattlemen 
today, to serve tomorrow. For more information about OCA membership, the theft reward program or activities call 
405-235-4391 or visit www.okcattlemen.org. 


